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 BIRTHDAYS: Joey Hernandez, Elijah Race, Keara Walter 

 

Athletic Release Times 
Day and Date Opponent Place/Time Release Time 

Monday, May 21, 2018    

    

Tuesday, May 22, 2018 

Bays Varsity Baseball CIF Second Round Away @ 3:15 Early Release 12:15 

Wednesday, May 23, 2018 

    

Thursday, May 24, 2018 

    

Friday, May 25, 2018 

    

Saturday, May 26 2018 

    

 

Student Announcements: 
 

Christian Club will be meeting every Wednesday. First lunch will meet in Ms. Donovan's 

room 287, and second lunch will meet in Ms. Guzman's room, 713 

 

Attention All Students!  Please take a few minutes to fill out a quick PBIS survey.  It was 

sent to your school e-mail account.  We would love to get your feedback about the PBIS 

rewards process this year.  Thanks. 

 

Students ALL textbooks are due.  Stop by the library and return your books ASAP. 

Teachers all class set are due. 

  

All returning soccer players there will be a boys soccer meeting in Coach Chavez room 

277 after school Today at 3:00 pm. Any new students thinking of trying out for the team 

should also attend if possible. 

 

Attention students: Beginning with the 2018-2019 school year, Hemet High School will 

be offering an American Sign Language class. This class will be open to all grades and 

meets the Foreign Language requirement. Interested students should sign-up in the 

counseling office with Keri Jacobson. 
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If you missed cashing in your PBIS points, we will do one final Rewards drop Thursday 

May 24th. Please have all orders in by Tuesday May 22nd, 5th period.  Note: Some items 

may be replaced by something similar based on what we have in stock. Thank you for 

understanding. To order go to the Hemet High website under activities and select PBIS 

rewards. You can then go and select the desired rewards based on your current point 

total. Thanks. 

 

Attention Cross Country Runners returning next fall: You should get your clearance 

paperwork completed prior to the end of the school year. Without completed clearance, 

you cannot practice with the Team over the summer.  First coached practice is June 21st. 

 

Attention; This year is winding down and Bulldogs we are almost there. There is no 

"Quit" and it is extremely important to finish the year out strong academically. Putting in 

that extra effort now may be the key to enjoying more of your summer vacation. If you 

need assistance in any class, please come to the Library before school on Wednesdays.   

We offer free tutoring to all students every Wednesday in the Library from 7:30 a.m. to 

8:40 a.m. We ask that you use your time wisely and please use every opportunity you 

have to improve academically.  Thank You! 

 

If you are taking AP Biology, next year please attend a brief meeting in Mr. Kirkham's 

classroom 401 next Wednesday, May 23rd right after school at 2:50 pm. 

 

Attention Track Team Members:  If you did not attend the Track Banquet, please stop by 

the Athletic Department to pick up your certificate. See Ms. Edwards. 

 

Calling all singers! The Vocal Music Department needs you! Come audition today, 

Monday, after school in the choir room. No experience necessary. Don't want to 

audition?  Sign up for Concert Choir with your counselor. 

 

Staff Announcements: 
 

Sports Update: 

 


